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Devers-Palo Verde No. 2 Transmission Line Project 
Comment Letters Received During Scoping Period:  

October 25, 2005 – November 28, 2005 

 

Agency/
Organization/

Interested Party Main Issue(s) of Concern Date 

Mode 
(mail, fax, 

email,  
hand 

delivered) 
Government Agencies and Special Districts 

Riverside County 
Flood Control and 
Water Conservation 
District 

Necessity of NPDES permit, potential impacts to MDP 
facilities and Western Riverside County MSHCP, 
and potential necessity for District encroachment 
permit. 

11/2/05 Mail 

Harquahala Valley 
Irrigation District 
(via Ellis & Baker) 

Lack of notice provided to people in Arizona; 
request for extension of comment period and to be 
added to mailing list. 

11/23/05 Email 

Harquahala Valley 
Irrigation District 
(via Ellis & Baker) 

Lack of notice of proposed project and scoping meet-
ings, concerned with the potential impacts of Harqua-
hala West Subalternate Route, and suggests potential 
route alternative. 

11/28/05 Email 

Harquahala Valley 
Power District (via 
Moyes Storey Ltd.) 

Lack of notice of proposed project and scoping meet-
ings, requests maps and addition to mailing list, and 
concerned with potential impacts. 

11/29/05 Email 

City of Loma Linda, 
Department of 
Community 
Development 

No comments from the Community Development or 
Public Works Departments.  

12/14/05 Mail 

Private Organizations and Companies 
Matich Corporation Suggests modification of existing ROW easements 

and potential route alternative. 
11/5/05 Mail 

Glorious Land 
Company/GLC 
Enterprises, LLC 

Concerned with the convergence of the multiple 
utility lines on property, and suggests a potential 
route alternative. 

11/14/05 Mail 

Harquahala Valley 
Farms (via Five Star 
Inc.) 

Lack of scoping meeting in Arizona, lack of notice of 
proposed project and scoping meetings, and concerned 
with potential impacts of Subalternate Route. 

11/28/05 Email 

Private Citizens 
Julian Veselkov Concerned with potential impacts to property value 

and health and safety impacts, and requests compen-
sation and relocation.  Submitted brochure on EMF. 

11/3/05 Hand 
Delivered 

 




